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Bepubic of the Philippines
Bepartment of Education

REGION X — NORTHERN MINDANAO
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF EL SALVADOR CITY

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

11 OCTOBER 2022

DIVISION MEMORANDUM
No. 449 s. 2022

POSTPONEMENT OF ROLL-OUT TRAINING FOR FOUNDATIONAL COURSE
ON ADOLESCENT HEALTH

To:  Assistant Schools Division Superintendent
Chiefs in SGOD & CID
School Health and Nutrition Unit
Project Development Officer I & II
Guidance Counselors II
All Public Secondary School Heads
Secondary School Guidance Advocates
Secondary School ARH Coordinators
This Division

1. This is to inform all participants of the Roll-out Training for Foundational

Course on Adolescent Health of the postponement of the activity from October
13-14 to November 3-4, 2022,

2. This office shall adhere to Equal Opportunity Principle (EOP) in the conduct of
this activity. Hence, all decisions and actions shall be based solely on the
guidelines set forth, with no discrimination on the account of age, ethnicity,
gender, marital status, religion and political affiliation.

3. Immediate and wide dissemination of this Memorandum is enjoined.

OLGA C. ALONSABE, PhD, CESO V
Schools Division Superintendent
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